Jennifer Marshall

From: Chris Beckord

Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 10:09 AM

To: Long Grove; Taylor Wegrzyn; Greg Jackson; wilson5279@comcast.net

Subject: Special use permit for The mill pond outside dining area.

Attachments: Special Use Permit ordinance for patio and outdoor dining at Mill Pond Shoppes_v3.DOC

The noise and disruption that will only be enhanced by this deck expansion is not a new occurrence. Here is a copy of
the special use permit with the restrictions that apply. As the rules in this permit have been violated and abused over
the years we as residents have to take the blame for that....we didn’t constantly speak up.

There comes a point where you just can’t complain constantly about everything. People just tune you out.

This however is the proper time to stand up and fight for our neighborhood.

Sent from my iPad


gjackson
Highlight


